City of Kelowna

MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 25, 2001
FILE: 0540-20
TO: City Manager
FROM: Community Planning Manager
RE: Social Planning Board

REPORT PREPARED BY: Theresa Eichler

RECOMMENDATION:
THAT City Council appoint the following new member to the Social Planning Board to fill
an existing vacancy:

Jeff Gunn

REPORT:

The Board has had an existing vacancy since last year, when there were two vacancies.
One of these was filled with Lynn Burgat’'s appointment to the Board earlier in 2001, and
the recognition of Louise Wall's resignation. Advertising for the applications to fill this
vacancy on the City’s web page yielded little response. Therefore, Board members
brought forward names for consideration for membership. Following consideration of the
available applicants, Jeff Gunn was recommended to fill the existing vacancy at the June
meeting of the Board. Mr. Gunn is presently a Branch Manager at TD Canada Trust,
has traveled extensively, and has an interest in making a positive contribution to the
community by joining the Board. The Board agreed that Jeff Gunn’s appointment would
help to balance the overall membership by increasing representation from the business
sector.

Theresa Eichler, MCIP
Community Planning Manager

Approved for Inclusion

R.L. (Ron) Mattiussi, ACP, MCIP
Director of Planning & Development Services
TE

Paper Attachment:
Resume for Jeff Gunn



